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I am proud to call Maine my home specifically because of the inclusivity and 
compassion in the Maine Human Rights Act. 
My daughter held several State titles in track and without a doubt we would all 
support the current Maine Human Rights Act over having a trophy. It's the long game 
that matters most. Let's continue to be an inclusive and compassionate State. 


